
  

 

  

 

 

 
 

  

 

Wednesday, 19 May 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Schools have received the go ahead from the Education Minister to plan outdoor events with limited 

numbers. We had envisaged this and have already booked a number of outings.  

Details of these can be found below. 

 

Reception/ Primary One children will be going to Derrymore Park next Tuesday morning 25th  and will 

return to school at 12.30pm. Parents are asked to make a donation of £5 per child to cover transport costs. 

 

Primary 2/3 children will travel to Kilbroney Park on Monday 24th May and return to school for 2.00pm 

pickup. Again a £5 donation is asked to cover transport. 

 

Primary 4/5 children will be going to Belfast Zoo on Tuesday 25th May. This trip will cost £15 per child. 

The coach will depart at 9.00am and leave Belfast at 1.45pm for a return to Jonesboro around 3.00pm 

 

Primary 6 children will be travelling to Colin Glenn on Monday 24th May. The bus departs at 9.00am and 

should be home at 3.30pm approximately. The cost of this trip is £25 per child to cover most of the entry fee 

and transport costs. 

 

All classes are asked to wear school uniform and to bring a light wind/rain proof jacket. All children are also 

required to bring a suitable packed lunch and snack. Obviously we are at the mercy of the weather but please 

God all will go well. 

 

Details of our primary 7 end of year school trip will be sent home as soon as they’re available. 

 

We would ask all parents to please send in relevant monies to school on or before Friday 21st May. Thank 

you for your anticipated cooperation in this regard. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

_________________ 

 

Mr Donal Keenan 

PRINCIPAL 
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JONESBORO’PRIMARY SCHOOL 

‘Forward Together in Friendship and Faith’ 


